
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle 
with the important announcements for the upcoming week at our 
school.  Thank you to our parents who attended conferences last 
week with our teachers.  Meal pick-ups continue on Wednesday 
and Friday.  On Fridays, families will now receive food for 
Saturday, Sunday, Monday and Tuesday.  Remember that meals 
are free for all children 18 and younger.  Friday is a teacher 
professional development day.  There is no school on Friday, 
October 23.  Finally, please remember to complete a meal 
application for this school year.  Even though all students are 
receiving their meals for free, we still need you to complete the 
applications.  You can complete the meal application online at the 
Shuey website or you can pick up a paper application in the 
office. Thank you for listening and have a great evening!  
	
 


